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PLEASE NOTE AFTER PAYMENT HAS BEEN MADE UNFORTUNATELY NO 

REFUNDS CAN BE GIVEN. 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Little Performers are pleased to offer a great opportunity to take part in our 

exciting Street Dance after school club running on a Monday 3.30 – 4.30pm. The 

club is open to all students in KS1 & KS2. 

Our clubs are great fun, educational and can be a good way to keep active! All 

students will have the opportunity to perform to parents/guardians at the end of term. 

Attending our clubs is also a fantastic way to make new friends and learn new things. 

All coaches are DBS checked and fully qualified in dance. 

 

The Little Performers charge a small fee (this is for the whole autumn term – 15 

weeks) 

STREET DANCE AFTER SCHOOL CLUB £67.50 per child 

Monday’s after school  

3.30 – 4.30pm  

5th September – 19th December 2022 

(No classes on 24th October due to half term) 

 

Places are on a first come first serve basis. Your place is not confirmed until 

payment has been received. To secure your place please make payment via bank 

transfer by Friday 15th July 22 & send a text message to 07794510852 to confirm 

payment has been sent.  

Please send payment to: 

The Little Performers  

09-01-28 

54955098  

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Please reference your payment with ‘TS’ followed by your child’s name and number 

of their year group. For example (year1): ‘TS1DANIELLEHOLLORAN’, 

 

We look forward to dancing with you! 

The Little Performers   
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